From: Meeusen, Karl

Sent: 9/13/2010 1:26:45 PM

To: Dietz, Sidney (/O=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SBD4)
Cc:

Bec:

Subject: RE: Festa Gustine!

Hey Sid,

Thanks for the reminder. Obviously we couldn't make this weekend. 1
hope y'all enjoyed it. Perhaps next year.

Hope your still doing well.

karl

Karl Meeusen

Energy Advisor

Office of President Peevey

California Public Utilities Commission
kkm@cpuc.ca.gov

415.703.1567

From: Dietz, Sidney {inailto:SBD4@pge.com]
Sent: Thursday, September 09, 2010 7:12 PM
To: Meeusen, Karl

Subject: Festa Gustine!

Karl --
My wife just reminded me that we are headed to the cow parade Sat

morning and that I need to listen to my Portuguese tapes tomorrow! Let
me know if it's in your cards, we'll be at the Gustine farm all weekend.

yours,

sid

Do Iseem terse? Blame the thumb keyboard.

SB GT&S 0302389
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